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Wow, look at Ellerby’s incredible hat!!!  

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
All the children were given a commemorative 

bookmark.

 

 
 
 
 



 
Mrs Evans all dressed-up as the Queen 

 

 
 



 
Enjoying Victoria sponges that our cooks made for 

us. They were filled to the brim with jam and 
cream. Delicious.

 



Our Year 6’s who only have half a term left at our 

school ☹



















 



Mr Spencer receiving his ‘MBE’!!



















 

 
 


